
 

 

 
 

Date: July 3, 2018 

To: Trade Contractor – Supplier   

Re: Bid Invitation: Hertz Car Rental  
 538 Pearl Street, Buffalo NY 14202   
 
 
Dear Trade Contractor – Supplier:  
 
You are invited to submit costing on your specified trade and or product for the above referenced project: 
Hertz Car Rental at 538 Pearl Street.   
 
Please note the following:  
 
Due Date: Thursday, 7-12-18 at 2PM  

Plans:  No drawings available. Please see Scope and Notes below.  

Scope:   Repair and repoint Masonry on north, east and west sides. Paint as well.  

Notes:  
− Please email inquiries to Philip Casilio (philc@casilioco.com), or fax to 716-633-2656.  
− All inquiries are to be submitted in writing.  
− Trade contractors may visit site for exterior view ONLY  

  
 

 
Thank you, we look forward to hearing from you.  
 
 
 
Cordially,  
Philip Casilio  
Project Estimator  
Construction Services Group of Upstate New York, Inc.  
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